
Report on One-day International Workshop on “Emerging 

Trends in Social Science Research” 25.09.2019 

The PG & Research Department of Economics at Kandaswami 

Kandar’s College, Velur-Namakkal, organized a highly anticipated One-day 

International Workshop on “Emerging Trends in Social Science 

Research.” The esteemed Principal, Dr. N. Thangaraj, presided over the 

function, setting the tone for an intellectually stimulating event. 

Dr. P. Loganathan, Associate Professor and Head of the Department of 

Economics, extended a warm welcome to the august gathering, emphasizing 

the importance of exploring new avenues in social science research.           

Dr. R. Somasundarm. M.D.,  President& Secretary of Kandaswami Kandar’s 

College, added to the auspiciousness of the occasion by felicitating the 

attendees. 

The Programme Coordinator, 

Dr. K. Saravanan, provided a brief overview of the workshop, highlighting its 

significance in the realm of academia. He also introduced the esteemed 

Chief Guest, Dr. S. Sivakumar, Associate Professor and PG Programme 

Coordinator at Hawassa University, Ethiopia.Dr.Sivakumar's address on the 

emerging trends in social science research captivated the audience, 

shedding light on innovative methodologies and interdisciplinary 

approaches. 

Further enriching the discourse, Dr. A. Annadurai, Associate 

Professor of Economics at Madras Christian College, East Tambaram, 

Chennai, delivered a compelling speech on the sources of data and methods 



of data collection. His insights into research methodologies provided 

attendees with invaluable guidance for their scholarly pursuits. 

Dr. R. Asokan, Assistant Professor of Economics at Government Arts 

College, Salem, delved into the intricacies of research report writing, offering 

practical tips and techniques for effective communication of research 

findings. His expertise in the subject matter proved instrumental in 

enhancing participants' understanding of the research process. 

At the valedictory session, Dr. K. Jayaraman, Associate Professor & 

Head (i/c) of the Department of Economics at Periyar University, Salem, 

delivered a gracious valedictory address. He commended the organizers for 

orchestrating a successful event and lauded the insightful contributions of 

the resource persons. Certificates were bestowed upon the participants as a 

token of appreciation for their active engagement throughout the workshop. 

Dr. S. Parvathi, Assistant Professor of Economics, extended heartfelt 

gratitude to all the dignitaries, resource persons, participants, and 

organizers for their invaluable contributions to the workshop's success. She 

emphasized the importance of continued collaboration and knowledge-

sharing in fostering academic excellence. 

With participation exceeding 250 individuals, including faculties, 

research scholars, and students from various colleges and universities, the 

workshop emerged as a resounding success. The meticulous arrangements 



made by the faculty members of the Economics Department ensured a 

seamless and enriching experience for all attendees. 

 



 


